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Lee, Chris

From: Dimitrijevic, Marina
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 8:35 AM
To: Matt Snyder; Lee, Chris
Subject: Re: EComment for Today's Finance and Personnel Committee Meeting

Thanks Matt. Chris, please see below.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Terri Williams 

Legislative Assistant 

Milwaukee Common Council 

Alderwoman Marina Dimitrijevic | 14th District 

200 East Wells Street   

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

414.286.2873 | fax 414.286.3456  

Terri.Williams@milwaukee.gov 

 

You may use our Click for Action online system to report city service 

requests: https://iframe.publicstuff.com/#?client_id=1000167  

 

Sign up for Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates at https://city.milwaukee.gov/enotify 
 

From: Matt Snyder <mattsnyder11@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 8:04:59 AM 
To: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: EComment for Today's Finance and Personnel Committee Meeting  
  

Dear Alder Dimitrijevic,  
 
I attempted to add an e-comment for today's meeting regarding American Rescue fund proposals but just missed 
the deadline. 
 
Sending my comment below by email instead. 
 
Thank you for your service, 
Matt Snyder 
District 14 
 
As a Milwaukee resident, I support proposals 1, 3, and 40 to invest in the City’s child care sector. 
Quality child care allows parents of young children to participate in workforce and is the best 

 You don't often get email from mattsnyder11@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  
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investment we can make in children’s readiness for school, work, and life. But the child care sector 
has been hit hard by the pandemic, with 200 programs closing their doors. Child care programs are 
struggling to recruit and retain staff which means that they can’t provide quality care and education to 
all families that need it. With American Rescue Plan funds, City of Milwaukee leaders have a historic 
opportunity to invest directly in the child care workforce, which will allow the parents of young children 
to participate in the workforce and ensure that Milwaukee’s children and families get the economic, 
academic, and social benefits of quality child care. 
 
 


